
 
 

At Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District we aim to secure water for future generations through data 
collection, mentoring, regulation, and public education, in alignment with the Texas Water Code’s 

preference for groundwater conservation districts. Learn more at: www.posgcd.org. 
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Contact: Jaclyn Wise 
Public Relations and Education  

+1 512 760 6586 ǀ jwise@posgcd.org  
 

POST OAK SAVANNAH GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT NEW BUILDING 

 

Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District is not currently accepting bids for construction on a new 
building on Holdiness Lane in Milano.  
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